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Attendance Last Week: 141 

A Church With Heart 

The Week Ahead: 

Sunday, May 14, 2017  

Bible Classes 9:30am   

Worship Assembly 10:30pm 

Evening Services 5:00pm 

 

Monday, May 15, 2017 

Sonshine Preschool 9:00am-12:00 

Sonshine Preschool Program/Graduation 7:00pm 

 

Tuesday, May 16, 2017 

Ladies Class 10:00am 

 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 

Fellowship Meal 6:00pm 

**Sandwiches** 

Bible Class 6:45pm 

 

Thursday, May 18, 2017 

Sonshine Preschool 9:00am-2:15pm 

 

Sunday, May 21, 2017   

Bible Classes 9:30am   

Worship Assembly 10:30am 

 Evening Services 5:00pm 

 

 

This Weeks Prayer Requests: 
~Gene Sheppard, Tricia Luedtke’s dad, had a massive stroke last night.  He is in Methodist Dallas. 
~Our sincere condolences to the LaRue family with the recent passing of David LaRue. 
~Sally Allen is scheduled to have knee replacement surgery in June. 
~Reagan Williamson is scheduled to be induced this afternoon.   
 
 
 

Our Loved Ones Who Need Our Continued Prayers: 
*Judy Bloomer, Sally Allen’s friend *Norma Emerson  *David Goodwin, Jane Goodwin’s brother *Debra Guye, Corrinne Wolfe’s sister 
*Roger Hart, Anna Hart’s son *Samantha Hart, Anna Hart’s granddaughter *Lendy Henry, Tracey Sepulvado’s aunt *Lynn Kuykendall, 
Norma Emerson’s daughter *David LaRue, Todd LaRue’s father *Larry & Sally Massey  *Rocky Maxwell, Jane Goodwin’s nephew   
*Keith Prescher, Julie Prescher’s brother in law, *June Ray *Mary Turner *Rita & Cathy Wood 

 
Order of Service:  

 
Mighty to Save…..Song #NIB 

 
10,000 Reasons…..Song #12 (binder) 

 
Prayer…..Mike Moehlman 

 
When My Love to Christ Grows Weak…..Song #350 

 
 Lord’s Supper 

 
Offering  

 
A New Annointing…..Song #NIB 

(Children ages 2-2nd Grade will be dismissed 
 for Treasure Seekers and meet in the Library) 

 
Sermon - Eric Cupp 

‘Tincture of Merthiolate’ 
 

Cornerstone…..Song #NIB 
 

Closing Prayer - Ray Fulenwider 
 
 

May 14, 2017 

A Church With Heart 
Contribution: 5/07 – $4714.00       

   

Minister: Dr. Eric Cupp 
 
Associate Minister: Ray Fulenwider 
 
Secretary: Andie Bayless 

Shepherds: Ray Fulenwider  
Brent Hibbitts 
John Holveck 

Mike Moehlman 
      



Wednesdayõs  
Menu: 

Sandwiches 

Main Dish provided by:  
 Melissa Cupp  

 
Desserts provided by: 

Karen Hibbitts, Audrina Thorsen, 
Monika Farrell 

 
Members: $4-Adults, $3-Children  

Guests eat FREE! 

If you are visiting with us,  
we are so glad youõre here! 

Please fill out a visitor card and place it 
in the collection plate so that we will 

have a record of your attendance.  

Lordôs Table -  May  

Mark Ramsey  Sard McClendon  Bill Marcum 

James Baker  Don Allen  Scott Wiemers 

Dan Alexander  Layne Pirkle 

 

May 14th 

Opening Prayer: Mike Moehlman                  Nursery: Lana Canon 

Song Leading: Bryce Stewart 

 

May 21st 

Opening Prayer: Brent Hibbitts                  Nursery: Terri Driggers 

Song Leading: Freddie Butlar 

 

**If you are unable to serve during worship, please see Mark Driggers 
 

Treasure Seekers    

May 14th -  Nelta Murdock   

May 21st -  Nelta Murdock 

14-Alan Estrada 
14-Tom & Mary Walker (¡60) 
15-Matthew Driggers  
16-Darlene Arrington  
17-Kevin & Mae Jennings (¡99) 

If you have a special prayer request, we would 
love to pray for/with you.  Please make sure to 
fill out a prayer card located on the back of the 
pew in front of you.  Prayer cards may be then 

be dropped in the offering plate.  Sonshine Preschool will host their annual 
graduation and end of year program  

tomorrow night, May15th, beginning at 
7:00pm.  Everyone is invited to come and 

support this precious ministry.  Thank you 
to everyone who signed up to provide  

cookies and also to Corrinne for providing 
the punch.  Your support and willingness 
to serve is very appreciated!  Please make 
sure to drop cookies off in the fellowship 

hall by noon tomorrow.   

The day is almost here 
So, letõs shower the couple with gifts and good cheer. 

 
There will be a wedding shower in honor of 

 

Sarah Aldridge & Josh Moehlman 
 

Sunday, May21st  1:30 - 3:30pm 
Midlothian Church of Christ 

 
The couple is registered at Bed Bath & Beyond  

and Target 
 

Hobby Lobby and Kirkland gift cards  
are appreciated too! 

There is a weekly Youth Led Bible Study for 
young ladies being held each Saturday at 

McDonalds here in Midlothian 
 beginning at 2:00pm. 

The next study, õLooking Upõ  

will be held on May 20th.   
Invite your friends and join in!  

To our church family: 
 
Here is an update on our missions report.   
The Hayners have been in  
Yakutsk, Siberia a little over a month 
now and are pretty well settled except for 
getting into language school.  If you 
would like to connect with the Hayners 
via email, please let me or Andie know.  Their monthly 
newsletter is printed and in the foyer.  In addition to the 
Hayners and Shawna Turner (St. Paul, Minnesota), we have 
partnered with HIM (Humanitarian International Ministries) 
through Rick Johnson whose main emphasis is in India.  
There will be a presentation by Rick and special offering on 
Sunday, August 20th.  We have also very recently partnered 
with EEM (Eastern European Missions).  Their ministry is 
supplying free bibles in six different languages to Eastern 
European school libraries, churches, and refugees.   
For additional information, please see Judy Freeman or me.   
Thank you so much for your support and blessings to all,    
 
Terry Thorsen 

On Sunday, May 28th, we will have a  
baby blessing and dedication for all of our 
newest little ones.  If you of someone 
that would like to dedicate their precious 
little one and raise them in a life of  
following Christ, please let Andie know.  


